
From: Steven Courtemanche
To: Mina Garas
Cc: Juan Ayala (He/Him); Netra Patel
Subject: 2023 Reciprocity Approval for The Harper Company - Initial
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 3:05:00 PM
Attachments: The Harper Co. NRC Form 241 Initial_2.pdf

Dear Ms. Garas:
 
You have been approved to perform licensed activities in NRC jurisdiction under reciprocity
as described on the attached NRC Form 241 dated June 23, 2023.
 
Please submit a revised NRC Form 241 (Rev. 12-2022) before you change: (1) work
locations, dates or clients; (2) radioactive material being used; or (3) work activities different
from the information submitted on the initial NRC Form 241. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  For future requests you can e-mail them
to:  r1reciprocity.resource@nrc.gov (preferred) or fax them to 610-337-5349. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steven R. Courtemanche
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
475 Allendale Road, Suite 102
King of Prussia, PA  19406-1415
 
484-025-9872
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